
DON'T FORGET TO VOTE

LANDSCAPE

Please remember to vote in the upcoming
Pelican Landing election for new board
members.  You can vote electronically and
by mail.  All voting must be completed by
March 22.  If you have questions, please
contact Pelican Landing Community Center. 

Next pruning is scheduled for
the 4th week in March.
Irrigation checks are the 1st
and 3rd week of every month.
Pest control service is
scheduled for the 1st week in
April.
Turf and plant fertilization was
completed the 1st week in
March
With the lack of rain, please
remember to hand water your
plants.
If you have any questions
about wet checks or
scheduling specific watering
times for your property, please
reach out to Kevin Hara at
harakm@aol.com. 

 

Baycrest Buzz



MEET OUR NEW BOARD
MEMBERS

POOL AREA UPDATE

We are excited to
welcome our two new
Baycrest board
members.  Their
information will be put on
our website.

Jamie Grofik
239-789-5029
jamiegrofik@gmail.com

Cindy Moore
239-292-8199
cmoore34@comcast.net

Next Board Meeting Is
Wednesday, March 22 at
10 am at the PL
Community Center. 
 Online viewing will be
available. 

 

 We are excited to announce that the new
furniture for the Baycrest social room is
ready to go.  A big thank you to all of those
that volunteered their time!  When we come
together, anything is possible!

In addition, we are happy to announce that
the pool and spa are both functioning well. 
 Thank you to the pool committee and
especially Dave Robb!

mailto:jamiegrofik@gmail.com
mailto:cmoore34@comcast.net


DID YOU KNOW?

IN MEMORY

For security reasons,
garage doors need to
be closed from 7 pm
to 7 am in Pelican
Landing.
Lee County has an
officer assigned just
to Pelican Landing.
His name is "Officer
Buddy".  
Pelican Landing's
North Gate is getting
a traffic light!
You cannot fly
drones in Pelican
Landing without a
permit.

Did you Know??? 

 

As a community, we would like to remember
two long-term residents of Baycrest that
passed away in February, 2023.

Jim Fowler 
Millie Groth

Our thoughts and prayers go out to their
family and friends.



BAYCREST BOCCE
EVENT ON MARCH 15!!!

BAYCREST’S NEIGHBORHOOD BOCCE TEAM DIDN’T MAKE
IT TO THE FINALS IN THE NEIGHBORHOOD CHALLENGE

THIS YEAR.
BUT WE HAD A GREAT TIME PLAYING AND WANT TO

SHARE THE FUN WITH OUR NEIGHBORS!
SO WE RESERVED BOTH BOCCE COURTS AND INVITE YOU

TO THE FIRST EVER
BAYCREST BOCCE NIGHT AT PLCA

WEDNESDAY, MARCH 15TH
7:00 - 8:30 P.M.

NO NEED TO RSVP.  
JUST BRING YOUR SNACKS AND FAVORITE BEVERAGE

AND JOIN US TO:
PLAY BOCCE OR LEARN TO PLAY (NO EXPERIENCE

NEEDED) OR JUST SOCIALIZE WITH NEIGHBORS
 



QUESTIONS?  CALL SWANN FREDRICKSON OR CHUCK
VANORNUM (239) 676-9007
















BOARD MEETING 

Event date is Saturday, April 1 (This is NOT an April Fools joke!)
Event start time is 11 am
Event location is the Baycrest pool area
Residents are asked to bring a breakfast/brunch item to pass
(muffins, quiche, egg bake, fruit, etc)
Social committee will provide orange juice, bloody mary mix and all
paper goods
Residents are welcome to bring an alcoholic beverage of choice
RSVP TO SHELIA KATZ BY MARCH 25 AT swkatz@gmail.com or
text her at 847-334-2717.

 The Baycrest social committee is planning a farewell brunch for
residents, especially for those going back north for the summer.  Here
are the details:

We hope to see everyone there!

 

FAREWELL BAYCREST
BRUNCH


